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Social Media! 
 

December 2017 Vol. 4 No. 12 

Newsletter Editors: Whitney Ellwood (ellwood.26@osu.edu), 

Michelle Livingston (mlivingston@mccn.edu), and  

Cindy Suter(csuter@heidelberg.edu)  

Call for UPDATES! Submit news to Justin Weimer 

(weimer.58@osu.edu) by the end of the first week of the 

month for that month's publication.   

Holiday Wishes To OACRAO! 

December greetings to all of you!  Winter has definitely arrived in my 
neck of the woods, and hopefully you are staying warm and safe in 
yours.   

 

As we enter this season of light, keep your little light shining and enjoy 
some rest and relaxation during your campus’ winter break.  Soon it 
will be a new year which can present us with an opportunity to take a 
look at how we can best serve our students and each other.  

 

I speak for the entire OACRAO Board when I 
say that we hope this organization serves your 
professional development needs all year long.  
I wish you a safe and Happy New Year, and a 
productive and satisfying 2018! 

 

Beth DaLonzo 

OACRAO President 

http://www.aacrao.org/state-regional-aacrao/ohio/professional/newsletter
http://www.aacrao.org/state-regional-aacrao/ohio
http://twitter.com/OhioACRAO
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Ohio-Association-of-Collegiate-Registrars-and-Admissions-Officers/143679169012580
http://www.aacrao.org/state-regional-aacrao/ohio
mailto:ellwood.26@osu.edu
mailto:mlivingston@mccn.edu
mailto:csuter@heidelberg.edu?subject=OACRAO%20NEWSLETTER
mailto:weimer.58@osu.edu
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Save the Dates 

OACRAO Committee News 

2017-18 COMMITTEE LISTS NOW AVAILABLE 

By: David Schneider, Past-President 

 

Hello OACRAO!  On behalf of the OACRAO Board of Directors, I would like to thank every-

one who decided to volunteer for an OACRAO committee this year.  We had an excellent re-

sponse, and the committee list is now available on the organization website. Please take a 

moment to review the list and check for your name.   

 

I’m happy to report that we have a lot of new names on the committee list this year, and I 

am excited to see the next generation of leadership rising to the top.  Committee participa-

tion is a great way to stay connected to your organization, a fun and rewarding experience, 

and an excellent opportunity to meet new friends and colleagues.  Volunteers represent the 

best of OACRAO! 

OACRAO announces 2018 workshops... 

RESIDENCY WORKSHOP 

 June 1, 2018 at Ohio State 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOP 

 July 13, 2018 at Ohio State 

http://www.aacrao.org/state-regional-aacrao/ohio/get-involved/committee-membership/committee-members
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OACRAO 2017 Year in Review 

LAC PLanning 

2017 Annual Meeting  

Brainstorming 

2017 AACRAO 
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OACRAO 2017 Year in Review OACRAO Conference 
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OACRAO 2017 Year in Review Workshops 


